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Recently, FIP created their Strategic Plan and Development Goals. To align the Hospital 

Pharmacy Section’s strategy with the One FIP vision, we sent a survey to FIP Hospital Pharmacy 

Executive Committee members, Chairs of Committees/Observers, Past Executive Committee 

members, Hospital Pharmacy Member Organisations and Regional Forums in March 2022. We 

received 24 responses (60% response rate), with responses from every WHO region (Africa, the 

Americas, Eastern Mediterranean, European, South East Asia and Western Pacific Region). 

Results of the survey were shared with FIP members at two webinars hosted on 23 May. Based 

on members feedback, we have developed the below draft mission and strategy statements: 

Draft Mission 

FIP HPS mission is to advocate and support the full utilization of hospital pharmacists’ and 

support staffs’ expertise for the benefit of people and healthcare systems 

Draft Strategy 

• Support, facilitate and enable sharing of resources for hospital pharmacy 
• Set standards for hospital pharmacy practice and workforce (Basel Statements) 

underpinned by patient safety 
• Focus on individual FIP members and FIP member organisations in all activities 
• Focus on global needs (affecting developing and developed countries, e.g. 

antimicrobial resistance) while highlighting best practices in hospital pharmacy 

We welcome any feedback on our mission and strategy. Please add your comment here. 

 
 

https://www.fip.org/file/4369
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